
Kentucky Public Service Commission

Eric Young
To; JefFDerouen 626Elmos Rd.

Executive Director

This letter is in response to the request of a notice concermng case number 2014-00136
(abandonment of Lovelaceville Water Company). The water treatment plant facility
discontinued service on February 3'"'', 2015. The electrical service was disconnected and
removed by Jackson Purchase Energy. The water lines entering and exiting the facility
were severed. A cap has been placed on the well line.

If any further information is needed, please contact me at 270-748-7040 or email
)eymfd@vahoo.com.

Thank you,

Eric Young
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